
 

 

 

 

May 21, 2024      EMAIL: mayor@malvernar.gov  

Honorable Brenda Weldon, Mayor 

City of Malvern 
506 Overman 
Malvern, AR 72104 

 

RE: City of Malvern, Permit No. AR0034126, AFIN 30-00040 

Overflow Pipe Plan Response  

Dear Mayor Weldon: 

 
DEQ has received and reviewed the milestone schedule submitted on April 9, 2024 regarding the elimination 

of the overflow pipe at the corner of Kelly and Morzett Streets. The milestone schedule was deemed adequate 

with the following comment:  

 

 Upon completion, please submit to DEQ, a report certified by a Professional Engineer that the project 

has been completed and that the overflow pipe has been sealed or eliminated.  

 

Should you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me at Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us or 501-682-

0758. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kristen Graham  
Compliance Analyst, OWQ, DEQ 

 
Cc: Carl Wheatley, cwheatley@malvernar.gov  
 John Davis, davis@malvemar.gov  
 Chad Hastings, chastings@cristengineers.com  
 Les Price, lprice@.cristengineers.com  
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